
For further information on this matter contact:
Chief Executive Officer John Dumesny

 executive@hrnsw.com.au (02) 9722 6600

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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For further information on this matter contact:
Maurice Logue
(02) 9722 6623

Harness Racing NSW (HRNSW) is the controlling body for harness racing in New South Wales with responsibility for commercial and regulatory  
management of the industry including 33 racing clubs across the State.  HRNSW is headed by a Board of Directors and is independent of Government. 
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On 1 February 2024, HRNSW implemented concussion protocols and procedures to provide additional 

protection to licensed Drivers, Trainers and Driving Stablehands.

HRNSW reminds all Drivers that they are required to undertake an annual cognitive test as part of the licence 

renewal process. To date there are a number of Drivers who have not undertaken their annual cognitive test 

for the current 2024 season.

In addition, Trainers and Driving Stablehands are also required to undertake a baseline cognitive test in 

addition to an annual cognitive test as part of their licence requirements.

Once a baseline cognitive test has been completed, the annual cognitive test can be undertaken remotely 

making it more convenient for licensed participants to complete.

To organise an annual cognitive test or a baseline cognitive test, Drivers, Trainers and Driving Stablehands 

should email cognitivetesting@hrnsw.com.au or contact HRNSW Education and Welfare Manager Mr Maurice 

Logue on 9722 6623.

BASELINE & ANNUAL COGNITIVE TESTING
12 APRIL 2024


